
VFW GOLF LEAGUE 
MINUTES OF 3/9/06 MEETING 

ANNUAL MEETING 
 
 
Location: South Hills Republican Club 
Time: 7:30 p.m. 
Members in attendance: 17 
 
John Carberry e-mailed notice of the meeting to all members who had given John an e-mail 
address. George Geyer mailed postcards to 40 members notifying the members of the meeting. 
 
Bill Mooney chaired the meeting. 
 
George Geyer distributed the minutes of the 2/17/05 meeting. No corrections were made. Mike 
Graner resigned his position on the Playing Committee. Bill Mooney also resigned. 
 
John Carberry and Tony Naccarelli, Sr., were voted on the Playing Committee with Rich Masucci, 
Sr. Mooney proposed the following changes to the Summer Rules/Winter Rules based on playing 
conditions: 
 
(1) From April 1 to May 1 and September 1 to October 30, you may move your ball with your 

club, but you are not allowed to touch it or clean it. 
 
(2) From May 1 through August 31, the Playing Committee may decide to play one of the 

following options: 
 

(a) Good Conditions: Player cannot touch the ball unless the ball is on the green. 
 

(b) Poor Conditions: Player may move the ball with his club (cannot clean or touch 
ball with hand), but only in the fairway on the hole he is playing, the fairway 
includes the fringe. 

 
(c) Adverse Conditions: A player may pick up the ball, clean it, and place the ball back 

on the ground. 
 
Motion approved 10 to 4. 
 
Mooney proposed a change in the Saturday betting, eliminating the 2-man best ball draw and 
increasing the skins bet to $10 while keeping the CP’s to $4 and $1 to the hole-in-one club. 
Proposal defeated 5 to 9. 
 
Dan Talarico proposed to eliminate the use of a putting ball. 
Proposal defeated 4 to 13. 
 
Logan Taylor proposed to play Local Rules as listed on scorecard even if the Local Rules were in 
conflict with -USGA Rules. 
Passed 17 to O. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 


